
Now Accepting Applications from New Jersey High Schools Interested in Offering 
Teen Mental Health First Aid (tMHFA) for the 2024-2025 School Year

New Jersey Department of Human Services, Division of Mental Health and 
Addiction Services (DMHAS), in partnership with the Mental Health Association in New Jersey (MHANJ) funded 

through the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA) 

The COVID-19 pandemic has expanded the behavioral health issues facing high schools across New Jersey. Prior to the 

pandemic, stress, anxiety, depression, and more serious behavioral health issues were growing. As schools moved to 

virtual learning, the prevalence of mental health challenges increased for students and their families. As we embrace the 

“new normal”, it is critical that teachers and students have the tools necessary to notice, connect and support their 

peers and students. 

tMHFA was developed by the National Council for Mental Wellbeing in partnership with Lady Gaga’s Born This Way 

Foundation. Since 2019, thousands of teens across the country have been trained in tMHFA, including in New Jersey. 

tMHFA is an evidence-based training program for teens in grades 9 through 12. It teaches teens how to identify, 

understand and respond to signs and symptoms of mental health and substance use challenges and crisis among friends 

and peers. Teens gain the skills to have supportive conversations with their friends and learn how to get the help of a 

responsible and trusted adult. 

This program will provide selected schools the opportunity to train staff at their schools to be tMHFA instructors as well 

as the materials and support needed to offer the curriculum to the entire 9th, 10th, 11th or 12th grade. 

Participating Schools Will Receive 

• tMHFA Instructor Training for qualified adults (school personnel). The mandatory tMHFA Instructor training is
a three day virtual training that certifies candidates to teach the in-person delivery model of tMHFA

• A $1500.00 stipend to be used to support the program

• Assistance in developing an implementation team and plan

• Manuals and materials for the entire grade

• Mentoring and assistance for school staff

• A supportive online learning community around implementation and teen mental health

• Youth Mental Health First Aid Certification training for for staff

If you are interested in learning more about this program and how to apply please register for one of 

the three informational webinars being offered on Monday August 26th, 2024.

For August 26th 1:00-2:00pm please register at the link below 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIpc-mpqD0sE9bEMgXidK8dx-yOQBbmKNDX 

For August 26th 2:00-3:00pm please register at the link below 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUvf-2rpj8oGNY2B_C-_z4g2hY9fBPn-8qt 

For August 26th 3:00-4:00pm please register at the link below 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYodu-vpzIiHNHVMSv1QmASK35m-ZfwJfNp 

Questions or if you are interested but unable to attend, Contact Ruth Kaluski rkaluski@mhanj.org 
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